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Have you seen my dog?

	On March 9th a woman was walking her puppy at Boyne Valley Provincial Park on Prince of Wales Road near Hwy. 10 & Hwy. 89

in Primrose.

The dog is a Pug cross and is 4 months old.

The female dog was wearing a dark blue jacket, and is described as black/gray/tan with a black face and black ears, white on her

chest and tan legs with a curly tail.

If anyone sees this dog, please call the Shelburne Free Press newspaper office at 519 925-2832, we have the owners' information and

contact details. Thank you.
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